From: MANISH MAINI <mmaini3@bgov.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 6:01 AM

To: Smith, Sheila D CIV DECA HQ (USA) <Sheila.Smith@deca.mil>
Subject: RE: Solicitation HQC00425Q0002

Hello!

We are performing independent research on the Combined Synopsis/Solicitation (HQC00425Q0002).

We would like to know if this is a brand new contract OR if there is (was) an incumbent performing
these services.

If not brand new, could you please provide the current / previous contract number?

Appreciate any insight you can provide.

Manish Maini
Research Analyst
On Behalf of Bloomberg Government

Inquiry ID: 7426682329206620251



Schmidt, Kirk E CIV DECA HQ (USA)

From: Schmidt, Kirk E CIV DECA HQ (USA)
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 1:47 PM
To: ‘mmaini3@bgov.com’

Subject: DeCA FOIA 25-017

Good afternoon,

Your email to Sheila Smith regarding Solicitation DeCA HQCO004-25-Q-0002 was forwarded to me today.
Specifically, you for the incumbent contract number for this Solicitation.

The incumbent contract is HDEC04-21-C-0008.

Kind regards,

Kirk

Kirk Schmidt
FOIA / Privacy Officer
(804) 734-8000 ext 48982



